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Police Investigate Homicide and Shooting in Lincoln Park  
 

San Diego – On December 21, 2021, at 5:22 p.m., the San Diego Police Communications 
Center received multiple 911 calls regarding a shooting at 200 50th Street in the Lincoln 
Park neighborhood. 

When officers from Southeastern Division arrived, they found two males down in the 
street.  Both had been struck by gunfire.  The first victim, described as a 59-year-old Black 
male, has been identified, however his name is not being released at this time.  He was 
transported to a local hospital where, unfortunately, he was pronounced deceased.   

The second victim, described as a 64-year-old black male, has also been identified, 
however his name is not being released at this time.  He was transported to a local hospital 
for treatment.  His injuries are serious, but he is expected to survive.   

San Diego Police Homicide Detectives were called to the scene.  It is early in the 
investigation and detectives are still working to determine the circumstances surrounding 
the shooting.  Preliminary information indicates that the victims were part of a group 
gathered on 50th Street.  The suspect approached them on foot and fired multiple rounds at 
the group before fleeing.   

The suspect information is limited at this point.  The suspect is believed to be a Black male 
wearing dark clothing, including a hooded sweatshirt and a mask.  The suspect’s vehicle is 
possibly a white or silver Honda sedan.    

Detectives are attempting to locate evidence and interview any potential witnesses. Anyone 
with information regarding this incident is asked to call the Homicide Unit at (619) 531-
2293 or Crime Stoppers at (888) 580-8477. 

***** 
### 


